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G.W. Graham Pasta Dinner & Silent Auction 
 
 
 
 
To: The G.W. Graham Community 
 
Re: G.W. Graham Pasta Dinner & Silent Auction – 2019/20 
 
 
 
You are receiving this letter from a future 2020 - G.W. Graham Graduate or a supportive 
Parent/Guardian. Each year the grade 12s from G.W. Graham, and their families, raise 
funds to offset the costs associated with holding safe and celebratory Prom and 
Commencement events.  
 
On December 5th, 2019, we will be holding our annual G.W. Graham Pasta Dinner & Silent 
Auction. We are seeking donations from local businesses and community partners in order 
to make this event a success. Products, services, gift certificates, and vouchers will all be 
graciously accepted and auctioned off at the event with all proceeds being put towards 
making our Prom and Commencement as affordable as possible for all of our graduates. 
The more funds we can raise, the lower we can set our Prom and Commencement ticket 
prices, and that makes a great G.W. Graham graduation year accessible and affordable for 
everyone. All community supporters will be acknowledged at the event for their 
contribution as well as in our newsletter and on our website. 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support! 
 
 

 
 

For inquiries, please contact Troy Gibbs or Krystie Coutu at (604) 847-0772 or 

troy_gibbs@sd33.bc.ca or krystie_coutu@sd33.bc.ca  
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